





20th March 2020

CORONAVIRUS - UPDATE

The Directors of Norton Sports Charity have decided as a result of the Coronavirus Pandemic to close their site for all sporting, social and recreational activities.

This takes effect from 5pm today (20th March) until further notice.

Discussions about levels of grounds and building maintenance to protect our asset are on-going.

Access to the Bowling Club facilities is therefore prohibited.

Please contact Martin or Jack with any queries. We shall keep you updated as to future arrangements.

We repeat - should anyone have any concerns, need some support or are worried and need help - contact Martin through this email address or on **07768 502 311** or our Safeguarding/Welfare Officer, Julie, at **nortonbcsafe@gmail.com**

Keep in good health - keep safe - keep in touch.